
 

 

 

 

Public Statement 

Pine Street Culvert Update for the Community 

August 31, 2023 – Ignace ON 

Pine Street Culvert Update: 

The Township of Ignace is pleased to inform the residents of the 
community that Council will be awarding the tender for work related 
to the Pine Street Culvert at a Special meeting of Council on 
September 06, 2023, and it is expected work could start a week later 
on September 11, 2023. 

“We are so pleased that the funding to replace and rehabilitate the 
Pine Street Culvert has now been secured and the tender and work 
can move forward immediately.  This is a very important 
infrastructure project for this community, and we are content that 
the work and repairs are moving forward beginning this Fall and 
being completed through the Spring of 2024”, stated Interim Mayor 
Baigrie. 

The project will begin in September and be completed in the spring of 
next year. It is expected that Pine Street and the crossing will be 
remain closed through late Fall 2023 for both vehicle and pedestrian 
traffic. 



The culvert repair work and roadwork will begin and take place this 
fall while the asphalt and concrete finishing work will take place in 
the Spring of 2024. 

 

While construction begins and takes place throughout this Fall, we 
regret to inform our residents that there will be no pedestrian access 
to the crossing area. We apologize for this inconvenience. 

After the construction period in the fall it is expected that the 
crossing will be open for vehicular traffic until construction starts 
again in the spring 

We want to thank all of our residents in the Township of Ignace for 
their patience and ongoing support of our community projects. 

 

Township Interim Mayor and Council 

 

 

 


